
UPCA Board Meeting Minutes 

January 17, 2023 / 6:30pm-8:15pm 
 
Attendance  
 

• Jim 

• Victor 

• Will  

• Audrey 
 
We did a general approval to hire someone from overseas to do data entry for when 
Gloria retires. Gloria and a few others have vouched for this individual/company to be 
competent and the price we pay Gloria for the bookkeeping will be the same as with this 
new person. 
 
We did not have enough people to vote on this.  We all agree who was at the meeting 
today that this is okay since nothing major is changing, only Gloria is planning to retire 
in the near future and we need to have a bookkeeper and data entry. 


